
 The Lauren Kiefer Memorial Foundation, Inc. 
 

11TH ANNUAL 
         Remembering Lauren 5K Run/Walk 
  

 

      Dear Friends and Supporters: 

 

 On December 25, 2006, an outstanding young woman 

and inspirational member of our Community was 

taken from us.  Upon returning to her home after 

celebrating Christmas with her family, Lauren Kiefer 

was murdered at just 24 years old.  To honor the 

precious life that was lost, and to remember this 

beautiful woman, Lauren, the Remembering Lauren 5K 

Run/Walk committee is proudly holding the 

11h.Annual LM5K on Saturday, June 17, 2017.  After a 

heartwarming and successful event in 2016, the funds 

raised have been donated to a scholarship fund for 

Willowbrook High School Seniors, Lurie’s Children 

Hospital, St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital, York 

Center Food Pantry, and to local families in need. 

 

 Your donations in past years have been greatly 

appreciated. Please help us celebrate the 11th 

anniversary of keeping Lauren’s spirit alive and 

continue to support our worthy causes.  Just as the last 

ten years, the committee is making great strides to 



secure several sponsorships, and raffle prizes.  Because 

you are an important member of the local business 

community, we ask you to consider making a donation 

to this remarkable event.  Thank you for your time and 

consideration.  Enclosed please find a donor form. 

 

     Sincerely, 

        The Remembering Lauren 5K Committee 

 

     The Remembering Lauren 5K Committee 

 
 


